
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Bureau of Sanitation, with the City Attorney, to report to the Energy and 
Environment Committee and the Budget and Finance Committee on efforts that can be 
made to improve personnel and potential safety issues at the Hyperion Treatment Plant.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2017-18 Budget on May 18, 2017)


